
 

Saturday, May 25th, 2019 

In the morning of Saturday the Italian team went with a part of the German team to the 

train station in Marl-Sinsen. We took a lot of nice pictures. We talked a lot about our 

experience. It was such a beautiful week and we all wanted to spend more time together. 

Everybody hugged everyone. It was so emotional. A lot of pupils cried but we are still happy 

that we are going to see each other in October. In October we are going to get a lot of new 

experiences in Rome. 
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